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in the class.
NEW DATE ALERT! The date for the 
Spring concert has been moved to 
April 25 & 26. More info can be 
found under the important dates 
column. 
This semester we will be focusing on 
music notation, instruments, and 
prepping for the concert! Each grade 
level will be starting their instruments 
in the next few weeks. My goal is that 
every grade level will have at least 2 
songs ready for their performance in 
April. 
Kinder & First- Body percussion, 
singing, mallet instruments.
Second- Recorders and mallet 
instruments.
Third- Recorders and Ukulele.
Fourth & Fifth- Ukulele and Bucket
Drums.

Contact Me.
Teacher: Ms. Yvette 

Email: yvette.lanz2@tusd1.org

Classroom Phone:520.225.1061

Important Dates.
4/25/24 @ 4:30 pm Spring 
Concert Grades PreK- 2nd. 
4/26/24 @ 4:30 pm Spring 
Concert Grades 3rd-5th.

Wish List
Amazon Wish List QR.

Amazon Wish List Link:
https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/

dl/invite/cwuUfHY?ref_=wl_share

More Info.
Want to support the music
program? Please donate your
tax credit! Make sure when you
make your contribution to
specify that the donation is for
Fine Arts- Music. 
Thank you for your
consideration!
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